JMS Garments response to report by SweatFree Communities
21 Oct 2008


Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited JMS Garments to respond to the report “Sweatshop Solutions?” by SweatFree Communities, available at: http://www.sweatfree.org/docs/SFC_SweatshopSolutions_loRes.pdf
In response JMS Garments provided the following statement:
We appreciate and convey our heartfelt thanks to you for giving us the opportunity to highlight our actual position in response to SweatFree Communities report regarding alleged violation of workers’ rights in our facility.

 

You will kindly appreciate that nobody is perfect and we admit, a few violations happened but the score of violations as reported are not based on facts. They are simply exaggerated.

 

We are disappointed that SweatFree Communities published the report without giving a hearing to the Management of JMS; hope you will agree that the nicer way is, before commenting adversely regarding anyone, he should be heard in detail.

Publication of this one-sided report will not only jeopardize the fate of our company but also the future of 3,000 workers of this facility becoming dark, as we are getting negative approach from the buyers we are working with and developing for future business.

Anyway, we are going through the report point by point, having a search on root and truth of the allegations and shall come back to you with a detailed response soonest possible; please allow us a few days time.
I am obligated to address all compliance issues in our factory, this is not because of their report published but as an ongoing process of development in compliance issues since we took over this facility from the previous owner. You will feel its reflection from our next communication.

